Nareka Jacques

From: Bronwyn crowder <} G
Sent: June 23, 2025 5:53 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Family support for posted speed reduction proposal

You don't often get email from ||| Lo hy this is important

Good afternoon Central Saanich Council,

As a family member that speaks on behalf of my young children, in addition to an active professional in
transportation engineering, | am writing to express my strong support for your consideration to reduce posted
speed limits throughout Central Saanich.

Lowering speed limits is one of the most effective measures to improve safety for all road users, especially the
most vulnerable—children, seniors, and people walking, biking, or using mobility aids.

In addition to enhancing safety, lower speeds contribute to quieter streets, greater comfort for us residents!

Many municipalities in the area have already adopted similar measures, aligning with best practices in road
safety and public health, so lets get on board.

I commend Council for taking steps toward a safer, more inclusive transportation network and urge you to
adopt lower residential speed limits as a meaningful, low-cost action with lasting community benefits.

Kindly,

Bronwyn & family
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